Libraries to Be Included on Governor's Reopening Advisory Workgroups - News | Michigan Library Assoc

The first set of workgroups formed includes childcare, hair salons/barbershops, home service
providers, outdoor recreation and restaurants/bars. The next workgroups that will be formed will
include libraries as well as workgroups for amateur sports, churches, community centers,
entertainment, gyms, retail, travel/tourism as well as a number of other industries. A good sign
of being included as one of the workgroups is that the Governor is hearing our message and
wanting us to look carefully at how the phased reopening of libraries will protect the citizens of
Michigan from the continued spread of COVID-19.




